
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRIX LÉON GUÉRIN :   RULES AND REGULATIONS 

 

 

1. An annual award of 2500 euros is attributed in memory of Mr Léon Guérin, a graduate in Germanic 
Philology from the University of Liège in 1941, honorary professor at the Athénée de Morlanwelz, who 
died on 2 June 1994. 

 

2. The award rewards scientific work relating to the English language or literature in Britain as well as 
other English-speaking countries. This work will have been carried out 

- either by a graduate of the University of Liège; 

- or by a student duly registered, at the University of Liège, in a postgraduate programme, doctorate 
studies or a complementary degree. 

 

3. Candidates for the award must meet the conditions of Article 2 by the deadline for the submission of 
applications. On the same date, they may not have reached the rank of lecturer or research director of 
the FNRS. Successful candidates of a previous competition are not eligible to participate in a new 
competition. 

 

4. A work that has been the subject of a publication or a thesis (e. g. a master's thesis) may only be 
submitted if this publication or thesis has taken place during the two academic years preceding the 
deadline set for the submission of applications. 

 

5. The requested documents, namely the work or publication(s) submitted in support of the 
application, and a detailed curriculum vitae (including their final rank), must be sent as a single 
consolidated PDF document by e-mail to reseau-amis@uliege.be, with the exception of books that 
must be sent to or deposited at the Association's headquarters. 

 

6. The selection of the winners shall be decided by the Management Board of the Association, on the 
advice of a Commission of at least three persons, chaired by the President of the Association or his 
delegate. They will include specialists in the disciplines to which the award relates, appointed by the 
Board of Directors of the Association. 

 

7. The Board of Directors of the association may decide to distribute the amount of the award, either 
equally for works of the same nature, or 40% for master's work and 60% for a doctoral thesis or, if 
there is no admissible application or of sufficient value, not to award it. In the latter case, two prizes 
may be awarded in a subsequent year. 

 

8. The award is presented during the awards ceremony where the other winners of the Association for 
the current year are honoured. 

 

9. The Board of Directors of the association settles cases not provided for in the regulations. Its 
decisions are final. 


